
Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

Milton Reservoir Project, DRMS File M-2024-041, Inspection Report
Scott Edgar <Scott@farmersres.com> Wed, Aug 21, 2024 at 12:33 PM
To: "Ebert - DNR, Jared" <jared.ebert@state.co.us>
Cc: Chris Girardi - DNR <chris.girardi@state.co.us>, Nikie Gagnon - DNR <nikie.gagnon@state.co.us>

Jared,

 

As discussed, I was incorrect in my estimate of the amount of material we have sold this year.  We
have sold 39,830 cubic yards of material.  We have informed our customers we will not be able to
load any more material until we complete the permitting process.

 

Scott

 

From: Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us>
Date: Monday, August 19, 2024 at 8:52 AM
To: Scott Edgar <Scott@farmersres.com>
Cc: Chris Girardi - DNR <chris.girardi@state.co.us>, Nikie Gagnon - DNR
<nikie.gagnon@state.co.us>
Subject: Milton Reservoir Project, DRMS File M-2024-041, Inspection Report

Good morning Mr. Edgar, 

 

Attached is the Division's report from the August 8, 2024 inspection.  Please review it and let
me know if you have any questions or concerns.  Please let me know if there is a convenient time
for you to talk this week.  

 

Thank you,

 

Jared 

 

--

Jared Ebert

Senior Environmental Protection Specialist
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